
    
Botran Use in Arizona 

 
Date: March 31, 2006 
 
To: Rick Melnicoe 
 
From: Al Fournier  
 
Subject: RE: Botran Mitigation 

Rick, 

I sent this out to our list. No one responded with any concerns about the proposed changes. 

Al 

Al Fournier, Ph.D. 
IPM Program Manager 
University of Arizona 
Maricopa Agricultural Center 
37860 West Smith-Enke Rd. 
Maricopa, Arizona 85239 
(520) 381-2240 


